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Ed.-Ch. Recreation Dept. Reports Wins
Mite League

| Mite League for ages 6-9
began Friday, Jan. 7 with
some very exciting action. In
the season opener the Wasps
stung the Bees with an il-0
win. Tia Dillard led the Wasps
with 7 points. Sam Jones add-

' ed 4 points for the winners.
In the second game the

Hornets flew past the Jackets
9-7. Trevor Gaskins led the

. Hornets with 5 points. Sher-
' rick Jordan scored 5 for the

Jackets.
Mite League action takes

place each Friday beginning
at 4:30.
Midget Girls

The Tom Girls opened the
1983 midget girls season with
a 14-10 win over the Court
Queens. Leslie Redmon led

. the Tom Girls with 14 points.
* Wanda Brooks had 8 points

for the Court Queens. The
Lady Pirates will test the
Tom Girls this Wed. in what
promises to be an exciting
match up.
Midget Boys

The Nuggets opened the
regular season by winning a
squeeker over the Spurs 31-28.

. After 3 quarters and a tie
* score of 20-20 the Nuggets

pulled out to win. Willie
Holleyand Troy Parks led the
Nuggets with 14 and 13 points.
Herbert McPherson led the
Spurs with 10 points.

The tourny champion Kings
continued their winning ways
with a 31-19 win over the
Bullets. The Bullets held a
brief 17-15 lead as late as the

’ 4th quarter but it was all
Kings the rest of the way.
James Williams led theKings
with 12 points. Mickey Bonner

•shad 15 for the Bullets.
¦ Hie second day of midget
**action also saw the Spurs

claim their first victory over
the Jazz 36-31 Again the
game went into the final
quarter tied. The Spurs add-

I ed 10 unanswered points to
pull out the win. Wallace
Holley and Herbert McPher-
son led the Spurs with 15 and
11 points respectively. Ernie
Hardy and Robert Granby led
the Jazz with 12 and 11 points.
Jr. Boys League

The Jr. Boys saw action
against Williamston this week
and for the first time in years

¦ swept 2 games. In Game 1,
the Blazers out scored the
Captains 45-25. Randy
Lawrence and Kevin
Wrighton led the Blazers with
12 and 16 points.

In the 2nd game the Knicks’
4th quarter proved fatal to the
visiting Miller’s team as the
winners out scored them 13-8
to claim a 39-34 win. Robert

i Rankins led the Blazers with
12 points. The jr. boys will
travel to Williamston on Jan.
29th.

In league action the Blazers
routed the Lakers 43-28.
Rodney Holley and Mark
Gaskins led the winners with
10 points each. Kevin Battle
has 13 points for the Lakers.

In other jr. league action

the Nets slipped pest the
Knicks 33-30. Ray Thomas
and Keith White led the Nets
with 14 and 11 points respec-
tively. Robert Rankins and
Roy Harrell had 8 each for the
Knicks.
Sr. Boys

Hie Blue Devils moved in-
to first place with a convinc-
ing 30-61 win over the
Wolfpack. The Blue Devils
jumped to a 21-8 first quarter
lead and never looked back.
They were led by Johnny
Rountree who had 24 points.
Thomas Holley had 16 points
for the Wolfpack.
Open League

Town got back on track this
week and recorded their 3rd

and 4th wins. Lee’s BP fell
victim toa red hot Town team
by the score of 92-42. John
Cotton led the winners with28
points. Vondell Norman had
23 for Lee’s.

Greenleaf ran into hot Town
team next and also fell 72-54.
A more balanced attack sur-
faced for the Town. Earhan
Ward led with 15 points
followed by John Cos ten and
Ray Paylin with 14 points
each. Thomas Leary led
Greenleaf with 20 points.

GHP and Valhalla Tire
went intoovertime with GHP
surviving 66-65. The winkept
GHP undefeated to set up the
first place showdown with
Ryland, Delmonte Johnson

Weyerhaeuser—Changes In Roles

Four Get New Roles
Four long-time

Weyerhaeuser managers
have assumed expanded roles
and new responsibilities at
Plymouth wood products, ac-
cording to team coordinator
Bob Andrews. The changes,
effective immediately, are
effectiveness and product
flow.

Jim Wellborn, who joined
the company at Mountain
Pine, Arkansas in 1973, will
assume responsibility for
management of the sawmill
in addition to his current
duties at the scales and
merchandiser.

Francis Russsell, in the
wood products group since
1968, who is currently respon-
sible for grading, stacking
and kiln drying of lumber at
the sawmill will take on the
added job of quality control
for untreated lumber going to
the treating plant.

Jim Collier has assumed
responsibility for operation of
the treated wood plant. He
willcontinue to have respon-
sibilityfor finishing and ship-
ping of “white wood” or un-
treated lumber from the
Plymouth sawmill. Collier
joined Weyerhaeuser in 197J.

Allen Lunsford, who joined
the company in 10ft, will
direct his attention to sourc-
ing, that is, provision of raw
material, to the treated wood
plant and the supply of finish-
ed product for marketing. The
overall aim is improved rela-
tionships with “white wood”
suppliers and with sales
organizations.

"We believe that these
changes will make our
sawmill, merchandiser and
treated plant more effective,
more profitable and prepare
us to better meet the coming
upturn in the market”, said
coordinator Andrews.

“It’sinteresting and signifi-
cant that each of these team
leaders was instrumental in
the development of the
background data that
resulted in these new task
oriented assignments”, he
concluded.

Weyerhaeuser’s new North

Carolina organization em-
phasizes teams and task
oriented assignments.

Vera Woolard Revisited
“InEastern North Carolina

terms, Vern Woolard would
have to be called a’shade tree
development engineer’.”

Hiat’s what region forester
Howard Duzan said of his old
friend and recently retired
mechanical wizard, Vernon
Woolard of Beaufort County.

Woolard was being paid a
heavy compliment by one of
his peers just after his retire-
ment at the end of 1982.

Woolard, according to
Duzan and others, either
built, developed or modified
for Eastern North Carolina
use, every significant piece of
equipment used in
Weyerhaeuser’s wood handl-
ing and forestry-operations.

“VonWoolard was not an
engineer by training”, said
land use supervisor DeWitt
Darden, but ifithad anything
to do with metal and making
machinery, he could do
anything you asked. He was to
our forestry operations what
the good old boy car builders
are to stock car racing.”

Woolard joined
Weyerhaeuser in December
1965 as supervisor of the then,
brand new woods shop. From
September of 1968 until his
retirementSecember 31 last
year, he was supervisor of the
Equipment Development
Task Force headquartered at
the company seed orchard
near Washington, N.C.

During that period, Vern
Woolard turned cast-off chip-
per blades from the pulp mill
and cast-off scraper blades
from tractors into the region’s
first roller-chopper, a huge
metal drum with cutting
blades to grind up debris left
after trees are harvested. He
also made from scratch a
mechanized tree planter
which was used for several
years before being discon-
tinued in favor of hand-
planting.

Woolard, despite his lack of
formal training, brought a
love for invention and innova-
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led GHP with 26 points. Lee
Dell Leary led Valhalla with
20 points.

The Bruins recorded their
second win with a 73-61 win
over Lee’s BP. Frank Hardy
and Edward Walker each had
18 for the Bruins. Adolf
Hyman had 20 points for
Lee’s.

Valhalla Tire withstood a
pesky Tanzer Yachts team
and emerged with a 41-30 win.
Tanzer had drawn to within 2
points midway the 4th quarter
but Valhalla answered with 8
quick points. Douglas Elliot
led Valhalla with 13 points.
Wayne Copeland led Tanzer
with 8 points.

Ryland and GHP put their
undefeated records on the line
in a bid for sole possession of
Ist place. GHP jumped to a
15-9 first quarter lead and
held a 30-24 half time advan-
tage. Ryland battled back in
the second half to tie the score
at 36 to end the third quarter
and took their first lead in the
fourth quarter. Kevin Cooke
then hit both ends of a one and
one to give Ryland a 48-47
lead. It was to be the last
Ryland points of the night as
GHP ran off 10 straight points
towin going away. Delmonte
Johnson had 7 of his game
high 14 points in the fourth
quarter. Robert Shields had
13 points. Cooke led Rvi-
with 13 points.

League standings: GHP 5-0,
Town, 4-1, Ryland 2-1, Bruins
2-1, Valhalla 2-2, Greenleaf
1-3, Lee’s 0-4, Tanzer 0-4.
Aerobic Dance Class

The Recreation Depart-
ment continues to offer an
Aerobic class for men and
women. The class meets
every Monday and Wednes-
day evening at 6:00. There is
also a class offered on
Tuesdsay and Thursday mor-
nings at 10:00. Julie Spivey
and Terry Rothberger are the
instructors for both of these
classes. You may call Julie at
482-8055 for more information.
Women’s Volleyball Results

Tues. Jan. 4 - E.T.d.
Western Gas 15-12, 16-14;
Manning’s Retainers d, In-
dependents is-j.s-iUsk'

Methodist Topic
“The Church and Ex-

clusivism” is the sermon
topic selected by Rev.
Richard R. Blankenhorn for
the morning worship service
at eleven o’clock on Sunday,
January 16, at the Edenton
United Methodist Church. The
text for this message is Mark
9:40.

Church Extension Sunday
(Ten Dollar Club - Phase III)
willbe observed on January
16. Members willbe given the
opportunity to join the Ten
Dollar Club and contribute
ten dollars each quarter for
the cause of Church Exten-
sion in and through the North
Carolina Conference of the
United Methodist Church.

The UMYF/EYC willmeet
for supper and program at the
church at 6 P.M., Sunday,
January 16.

Sunday School begins each
Sunday at 10 A.M. All
members and their families
are urged to attend this im-
portant leeaming experience.

Grocery Ransacked
By Flynn Surratt

Os WCDJ
Chowan County Sheriff’s

Department is seeking one or
more suspects that ransacked
several video games and a
pool table at Jones grocery on
Highway 32 North, about
eight miles from Edenton.
Buddy Jones, owner and
operator discovered the
breaking and entering and
larceny Monday morning

about 6:45 when he was open-
ing up the business. Some S2OO
in change was reportedly
taken from the games and a

I quantity of change was found

| scattered on the floor. Entry
was gained by prying the rear
door, according to Sheriff
Troy Toppin. The larceny is
believed to have occurred bet-
ween 8 P.M. Sunday night and
early the following morning.

Deputy Melvin Evans,

assisted by SBI Agent Walter
House are investigating.

m PAPmI
Paprika it ona of
the moat concentrated
mu reel of Vitamin C.

CLEARANCE!

ft
Men ’s Dress Shirts

25% Off
Gant & Arrow

Reg. NOW
$26.50 $19.88
$25.00 $18.75
$20.00 $15.00
SIB.OO $13.50
$16.00 $12.00

Men’s Dress Slacks
Berle, Higgins,

Coosa & Wrangler

Reduced 25%
100% Wool 100% Polyester

Wool and Poly. Blends
Reg. NOW

$49.50 $37.13
$45.00 $33.75
$30.00 $22.50

Men’s Suits &

Sport Coats
t- Cricketeer Warren Sewell

Botany Stanley Blacker

Reg. NOW
$225.00 $168.75
$175.00 $131.25
$145.00 $108.75
$115.00 $ 86.25
SIOO.OO $ 75.00
$ 92.50 $ 74.00

jajgfe

Men’s Sweaters IS
M|H Robert Bruce, Jantzen, fjm, m

v?r*7 100% Wool 100% Cotton
r Wool Blends HS |B

AllReduced 25%
' H

\ Ladies Dress Shoes
A 1/3 OFF

ylfU0 Bandolino I
Red Cross Jp Bass
Unisa Gloria Vanderbilt

Elliott
Company
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